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NEWS RELEASE
Distributed July 16, 2016

Road construction planned for Terminal Avenue - Stewart Ave to St
George St
Delays expected

Summary
Motorists are advised that crews will be working on Terminal Avenue between Stewart Avenue and St George
Street Tuesday, July 19th thorough Friday, July 29th. The work is being undertaken to address structural road
failures in preparation of road resurfacing in 2017. Motorists should anticipate delays and are encouraged to use
alternate routes.

Strategic Link: Asset Management - this road construction is part of the work necessary to ensure that municipal
roads maximize their life expectancy.

Key Points
● Road maintenance construction is part of an efficient asset management program.
● Motorists should anticipate lengthy delays and should consider alternate routes.

Quotes
"Road Rehabilitation Construction on Terminal Avenue has been scheduled to minimize delays to motorists, but
lengthy delays should still be anticipated. We encourage people to consider alternate routes and appreciate your
patience when driving through our construction site."

Jamie Rose
Construction Specialist

City of Nanaimo
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Contact:

Jamie Rose
Construction Specialist
City of Nanaimo
250.756.5334

View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/29Z5lq3

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR160716RoadConstructionPlannedForTerminalAvenueStewartAveToStGeorgeSt.html

